
From: Emily Koide
To: "Roy, Bhabesh"
Cc: Info
Bcc: nirb ems
Subject: NIRB File No.: 19WN050 - Opportunity to Address Comments
Date: Monday, March 30, 2020 2:34:00 PM

Hello Bhabesh,
 
I hope everything is going well with you during this time of COVID-19.
 
The NIRB has received comments from Crown-Indigenous Relations and Norther Affairs Canada
(CIRNAC) and Environment and Climate Change Canada (ECCC) on the Government of Nunavut –
Community and Government Services’ “Renewal and Amendment of the Resolute Bay Utilidor
System Water Licence #3 BM-RUT 1520 Type A for Ten (10) yrs. term” project proposal (NIRB File
No.: 19WN050).
 
Please address comments provided by CIRNAC which can be found on the NIRB Public Registry (NIRB
Doc No.: 328944).
 
In particular, please address the summary of points below (see the CIRNAC submission for the full
comment) :

Community Involvement – provide any information available for interactions with community
representatives;
Activities Location – clarify project location;
Potential Environmental Impacts – clarify potential environmental impacts identified for the
project;
Potential Environmental Impacts – clarify mitigation measures proposed for each identified
potential impact;
Water Quality – clarify the determination of the project’s positive impact on water quality;
and
Sewage Treatment – Requested clarification on whether sewage is treated or analyzed in
accredited labs in Ottawa.

 
Thank you,
Emily Koide
Technical Advisor I
Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360, Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0
direct: 1-867-983-4612
toll free: 1-866-233-3033
fax: 1-867-983-2594
web: www.nirb.ca  
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